
May 23, 2017 Board Meeting Minutes Sleep Inn 

One board member was absent. 

Nine guests were in attendance. 

Meeting was called to order at 7:04 pm. 

Motion was made to approve the May 16, 2017 meeting minutes. It was approved. 

Discussion on website. We are talking to the new website person. We are working on the new website.  

We need to have someone in the pits if the lineup is wrong. They do not need to go to the tower. 

Discussion on time limits. Its 1 minute per lap. Discussion on why Hobby's only get a 15 lap feature. 

Maybe we could add a couple of minutes to their time if they race first. Time does stop on big wrecks. 

Discussion on Stay Wet. Do we want to continue to use it? There was a lot of water added this week. 

Communication was better this Sunday with the track crew. Discussion on track. Do we need to pack it 

more?  

Working on Late Model purse. We will get that posted as soon as its ready. 

Attendance. They did a little reconfiguring. Opening night was 1164. Second night was 1101 Third night 

was 1065.  

Discussion on making the ticket system better. We are looking into it for next year. 

Looking to have a late model in the background during pit pass and talk about them. Motion was made 

to have kids pay the same as a regular race night for practice night. It was approved. 

There are 2 nights left he is working on getting sponsors for.  

Deb is working on the Enduro registration form to get that added to the website.  

The viewing stand by the catwalk is falling apart. They are looking at fixing it.  

Bills were presented and paid.    

Discussion held about the hydrant. We are looking to fix it later this summer. 

Discussion on Speedbump. We are looking into our options for him. 

Motion was made to adjourn. 

Meeting adjourned at 9:18 pm. 

Next meeting will be Tuesday, May 30, 2017 at 7:00 pm at the Sleep Inn. 


